
 

 

 

 

   
 

We Are The People- Community Grants 2025 

 

Guidance for applicants- Dementia Research 

 

 

We are looking for research projects that are meaningful for 

people with dementia, their loved ones, and those involved in 

their care. Formal research experience is not required, as support 

from We Are the People team will be provided throughout. We 

are open to suggestions about what these topics should involve, 

but projects could be about: 

•     The lived experiences of people with early onset dementia 

•     The value of community activities for people with dementia 

•     Media representations of dementia 

•     Positive stories about people with dementia 

•     The relationship between people with dementia and  

   nature (e.g., coast and countryside) 

•     Messages that people with dementia want to share with 

    the public 
 
 
 


